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Kaukapakapa Footpath Connections 
Safety Improvements

 
 

We’re improving some footpaths
in Kaukapakapa along SH16 
including a new zebra crossing.

 

Benefits to your area will include: 
Footpaths make it safer
for the community by 
seperating motorists and 
tra�c from people on foot. 

 
 

Safer footpaths in your area  
with a new crossing and more 
walking options in town. 

Connect people to the shops
and amenities nearby, to enjoy 
your neighbourhood safely. 

Improved tra�c flow

  
providing better connections
in and out of Kaukapakapa.

Safe to enjoy the outdoors
for everyones health and
wellbeing.

 

The work will take approx. 6 months

More design details on website



For more information scan the QR Code 
email: Projects@AT.govt.nz or call us on 09 930 5090 

Plan Ahead
The Footpath Connection project includes:
   Redesigned and improved footpaths, with areas 

widened and new driveway entries within the 
busy Kaukapakapa township. 

 
 

   Improved safety and sightlines for people on 
foot, while crossing the road and connecting you 
to local amenities from side roads and SH16.

 

   
We listened and removed raised crossings from 
the project, using zebra crossings instead. 

 

  Realigning carparks to improve drivers visibility 
and safety while reversing onto SH16.   
Plan for future growth in population to the area.

 

We expect to start road
works in June for 6 months.  

We will do our best to keep
the noise down.

Please plan ahead and follow 
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